From: Rachel Ford

To: Roberts, Ali

Subject: Penleigh level crossing
Sent: 02/06/2025 20:46:06
Evening,

I'm writing to express my concern over the removal of the Penleigh level crossing.

There are many people on the estate who use the crossing every day to get their children to school, access the doctors and
the local shop.

My concern is mostly due to the impact this will have on accessing the local primary schools as by removing the crossing
children will either need to be walked along a very narrow section of footpath below the bridge or will have to cross
station road twice which is an extremely busy road during both the morning and afternoon school runs.

Removal of the crossing without planning for further safety provisions first is just moving the danger for young people on
the estate further down to the roads instead. Zebra crossings before and after the bridge on station road would be one
provision to help keep the children safe or provision of a bridge across to Mane way as originally dictated in the site plans
that many of us purchased our properties based on.

Thank you for taking the time to read my concern.

Rachel



